Delta Kappa Gamma Society Alpha Sigma Chapter

The Alpha Sigma chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma met Thursday, April 19, 2018 at Sharon Richie's home in North Judson. The meeting was called to order by President Sharon Richie at 4:04.

There were 18 members in attendance responding to the question, "What is something new you would like to learn?"

Sheila Akers made a motion to approve the February 2018 minutes and Nila Beauchamp seconded.

Treasurer's Report - Kathy Ward reported that our balance is \$2,004.54.

Committee Reports:

Membership - The initiation of Roberta Salyer will held on Saturday, June 2nd at 9:00 at Richard's Cafe in Toto.

Scholarship - Venita Cunningham informed us that there were 3 applicants for our Grant-in-Aid. The committee chose Leena Tetzloff from Oregon-Davis School. Francie Beville made a motion to accept Leena Tetzloff as our recipient, Anne Eckert seconded.

Educational Excellence - Donna Kida informed us that our next meeting will be held on Saturday, June 2nd, at 9:00 at Richard's Cafe in Toto.

Communication - Sheila Akers informed us that Clara Warnke will donate \$100 towards books for Countdown to Kindergarten this summer.

President's Report- Sharon Richie informed us that we need to sign up to be on a committee of our choice. Sheila Akers shared the poster that she and Lauren Akers made for the state conference. The conference will be held on Saturday, April 28th, at Lafayette, Courtyard Marriott. Margaret Radtke made a request for new books for Countdown to Kindergarten at NJSP. Monetary donations were collected at the meeting to help purchase books. We need to be thinking of ways to distribute the books we have collected for B.O.B. (Bunches of Books). The Committee Chairman and Officer Training

(CCOT) in the north will be held on June 21st in Kokomo. The 2018 International Convention is in Austin, Texas on July 16th-20th. Margaret Radtke made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Sylvia Dumas seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 5:00.

Carol Tripenfeldas, recording secretary

aron Pichul

Sharon Richie, president

Our program was Installation of Officers.